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A BIG THANK YOU to all those people who worked 

extremely hard for this year’s Annual joint garden 

party at St Mary Crowned. (FG) 

ANOTHER BIG THANK YOU to all of you who 

arranged and supported the Corpus Christi 

procession last week. (FG) 

Thank you to Fr Paul Hughes for saying the 6pm 

Mass for us this weekend. (FG) 

Whilst away on annual leave, I did hear of a play 

going on in the parish involving the Tobin gang! 

Apparently this work of fiction raised £545 for the 

Restoration Fund which is a great result. 

 If you look on the Glossop Chronicle website there 

are two entries with photos of the talented cast OR 

look up the Let's Act Theatre Company on 

Facebook. Well done to you all! (FG) 

Parish Ministry – As we approach the end of the 

academic year, and the period where batteries 

are re-charged, I would like to invite, on Thursday 

3rd August, at St Marys Hall 7.30-9pm, all who are 

involved in any type of parish ministry. This will give 

us an opportunity of looking back over the year, 

and preparing ourselves for the new season 

beginning in September. Thank You. (FG) 
 

‘Lourdes in a Day’ this year will happen on Sunday 

13th August at St Mary Crowned Church. I will be 

working hard this week encouraging the Diocesan 

Pilgrimage to re-unite in Glossop on that day, and 

ask all the usual section leaders to prepare for this 

event. Thank You (FG) 

After a period of 18 years working at All Saints 

School, Mrs Hattersley is moving on to pastures 

new. The position of school receptionist is vital in a 

local primary school as the first point of contact for 

children, parents and visitors to the school. In 

recent years the job title has moved to one of 

‘Senior Business Officer’ with additional 

responsibilities but to the daily life of the school the 

friendly competent face has remained the same. 

We owe Christine a huge debt of gratitude for all 

those years’ service, and wish her every happiness 

with her next project. Thankfully she will continue in 

the parish as First Holy Communion Catechist, and 

her work with the PPC. (FG) 

 

The next feedback meeting from the PPC is 

scheduled for Wednesday July 26th at 7.30pm at St 

Mary’s Hall. A lot has happened during this last 

period, and we look forward to telling you all about 

it. Hopefully we will see you there! (FG) 

Bishop Patrick writes “I ask God to bless with his 

healing love all who participate in the SEND Catholic 

conference and healing service”. Details of this 

conference on Saturday 29th July (9.30 – 5.30pm) can 

be found at the back of the Church. (FG) 

News from St Philip Howard Catholic Academy:  

As reported previously, a group of Year 8 and 10 

students secured a place at the National Enterprise 

Finals at the Telford International Centre. Having 

worked extremely hard on their pitch to Head Judge, 

Theo Paphitis, the students returned to school having 

had an excellent experience and feeling inspired for 

their future careers. Well Done! 

SPH were recently proud hosts to members of the 

deanery who were invited into school for Afternoon 

Tea. Arranged by the Gratitude Club and supported 

by members of the GCSE Health & Social Care class, 

our guests were treated to homemade sandwiches, 

cakes, beverages & even musical entertainment. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed hosting and a good 

time was had by all. We have received some lovely 

thank you cards from members of the deanery and 

here’s hoping it’s the first of many more socials. 

SPH’s Music Department is hosting a Summer Con-

cert on Monday 17th July, showcasing students with 

fantastic talents. Weather permitting, we will be 

hosting the event outside. Members of the parish 

community are warmly invited to join us on the night 

with proceedings starting at 6:30pm. There is no cost 

to the event and refreshments will be provided. If 

you would like to attend, please phone Kim Ward on 

01457 853 611 or email on KWard@sph.academy     
    

Groaning Creation -  Is Paul suggesting something 

eternal in creation - that heaven and earth are not 

to pass away but will come to a new birth and be 

seen in a new way? If creation is waiting to give 

birth, to share the redemption that Christ brought to 

the world, then that new life will be akin to a  

resurrection! Creation is to share Christ’s resurrection? 

Shall we see it as God does - in an eternal loving 

gaze? Will heaven be to live on earth in God’s 

eternal love? 
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Our offerings last week: 

 Loose Envelopes S/O Total 

All Saints £116.83 £178.90 £120.00 £415.73 

St Mary’s £163.98 £189.90 £261.00 £614.88 
 

Thank you for your generosity.  

Please remember your Church in your will. 
 

 

Parish Rotas:   Weekend of   22nd  / 23rd  July 
Sacristans:     All Saints,  6pm Joan R, 11am Chris M;    

St Mary’s, Chris; 

Welcomers:   All Saints,  6pm Jackie, 11am Gemma;   

St Mary’s, Brenda E & Michael L;  

Ministers:   All Saints, 6pm Eileen & Geetha,  11am Chris 

& Ann;    St Mary’s, Joan, Jan & Rob; 

Readers:  All Saints, 6pm Maddy B, 11am L Newsham;   

St Mary’s,  Peter B, Louise & Megan; 

Bidding Prayers:  Peter G (following week –  n/a) 
 

 

Parish Retreat:  

There will be a follow up meeting for those who 

attended the Parish Retreat in May, on 

Saturday 22nd July at 11.30am in St Mary's parish 

hall. Any queries please contact Andrea Strogen. 

 
 

 

 

 

All Saints Draw:  

The winner of the June £100 draw is Anna Travis. 
 

Parish Diary - for the next few months:    
 

 

13th August Lourdes in a Day 

19th August Parish Coffee Morning, 10-12noon 

9th Sept’ber Parish Coffee Morning, 10-12noon 
28th Sept’ber Fizz Fashion Show, Parish Hall, 7.30pm 

14th October Parish Auction, Windy Harbour 

21st October Glossop Band Concert – 

‘Last Night of the Proms’ - 7.30pm 

5th December Band Concert – at All Saints 

9th December Brownies’ Coffee Morning, 10-12noon 
 

 

Thought for the Week 
 

Let nothing disturb you, 

Let nothing frighten you, 

All things are passing away: 

God never changes. 

Patience obtains all things 

Whoever has God lacks nothing; 

God alone suffices. 
 

 St. Teresa of Avila 

 

Help the lines of our day be guided by your hand Lord, 

So that we might be your word to others 

and awaken the memory of your presence in our lives. 

Amen 

Confessions:          St Mary’s – Saturday 10.15 – 10.45am                All Saints  -  Saturday  5.15  – 5.45pm       
Parish Mass Book:   Sunday:  Gloria p. 9;  Readings, p. 102;  Creed p.11;  Preface p. 66;  Eucharistic. Prayer, p.27   
  

 All Saints St Mary’s 
Saturday               15th         July 
 

 

 6.00 pm         Vigil Mass 
 

People of the Parish 
 
 

 

 

 

Sunday                 16th         July 
Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Eucharistic  Prayer  No  3    (Green)   

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

11.00 am       Mass  
 

Kevin Fallon, & Howard and Anthony 

Mellor   RIP   (Sandra) 
 

 

9.30 am        Mass 
 

Eileen Haugh – Special Intention (A Walsh)   

 

Monday                 17th         July 
Feria                                       (Green) 

 

 

10.00 am       Mass     

Paul Buczko   RIP  (Family) 

 
 

 

 

Tuesday                   18th         July 
 

 

 
 

 

No Service Today 
 

 

Wednesday              19th         July 
Feria                                       (Green)                                              

 

9.30 am        Mass in St Mary’s School    

Birthday Blessings – Margaret Burke (Friends 

of S.M.C.) 
 

Thursday                   20th         July  

St Apollinaris, Bishop & Martyr (Red)                                                 

10.00 am       School Mass     

Mary Cooney  (Roisin Shockledge) 

 

 

 

Friday                     21st         July 
St Lawrence of Brindisi, Priest & 

Doctor of the Church          (White)      
 

 

10.00 am       Mass     

Ken Bradshaw   RIP  (Pat Bradshaw) 
 

 

 

       

  

Saturday               22nd         July 
S 

St Mary Magdalene, Feast  (White) 

 

 6.00 pm         Vigil Mass 
 

People of the Parish  

 
 

 

10.00 am      Exposition/Confessions  

10.45 am      Benediction 

11.00 am      Mass 

Deceased members of the McMylor Families 

12 noon        Baptism of Samuel Buller &  

                      Molly Buller                      

 

Sunday                 23rd         July 
Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Eucharistic  Prayer  No  4    (Green)   

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

11.00 am       Mass  
 

Antony Redmile   (Anne Durands) 
 

 

 

9.30 am        Mass 
 

Colleen Whittam    RIP (Peter Whittam)   
 

Baptism of Jack Healey 
   

Parish Clergy   Fr Gregory Tobin  PP              Tel: 01457 852113  

Postal address        Royle House,  Church St,    Glossop,    Derbyshire,    SK13 7RJ 

Parish Newsletter     Editor Liz Nash        Sub-Editor   Maddy Brown    
 Website      www.glossopcatholics.com       


